
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

WORKSHOP MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 9th, 2019
The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Workshop Meeting on Monday, September 9th, 2019 at 7:30 PM.

All Board members were present: Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, Linda Eurich, Mark D’Agostino and Paul Coughlin.
After briefly reviewing the items on the agenda for the regular meeting, Joseph Norton made a motion to appoint Mark D’Agostino as the Deputy Administrator in his absence.  Mr. Norton’s brother was ill and he expected to be out of town from Sept. 30th to mid-October.  The motion was seconded by Paul Coughlin, with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – abstained; Paul Coughlin – yes.    
The supervisor also mentioned that the Barton Lane abandonment Public Hearing would be held on Thursday as well.

With no other matters, the Board adjourned their workshop meeting at 8:15pm on the motion of Joseph Norton, seconded by Paul Coughlin.  Motion carried with all in favor. 
_______________________________

Ritamary Bell, Town Clerk

